
 

 

 
 

 

Sunday Morning at the Marxist Library 
 

A weekly discussion series inspired by our respect for the work of Karl Marx and 
our belief that his work will remain as important for the class struggles of the 
future as they have been for the past.  
 

About the Institute 
The Institute for the Critical Study of Society at the Niebyl Proctor Marxist Library 
(ICSSMARX) was formed to further the Library's goals of preserving our written 
heritage, as well as supporting emerging struggles for racial and gender equality, and 
for Socialism. The members of ICSS are active in different aspects of peopleճ struggles 
in the Bay Area and globally. Some are affiliated with specific political parties and 
tendencies, others are not. We respect one another, but we do not necessarily agree 
on all issues. Accordingly, the opinions expressed in our lectures, workshops, and 
publications are those of the authors only and do not represent a group consensus on 
the issues discussed. We are united, however, in our respect for the work of Karl Marx 
and our belief that his work will remain as important for the class struggles of the 
future as they have been for the past. As a group, we continue to draw inspiration 
from the work of Karl Marx, including his Eleventh Thesis on Feuerbach:  

The philosophers have only interpreted the world, 
in various ways; the point is to change it. 

  
For info on current and past programs go to 

ICSSMARX.ORG 
 

To join our email list, contact: 
Eugene E Ruyle 

cuyleruyle [at] mac [dot] com 
510-332-3865 

  
 (WE DON’T TWEET OR DO FACEBOOK) 
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